WEST VIRGINIA SWIMMING
House of Delegates Meeting
Sunday, May 17, 2020 @ 1 p.m.

I.	Finance Committee Proposal
	The Finance Committee met May 7, 2020 to discuss the request made to the Finance Committee; what if any support could the WV LSC provide financially to teams impacted financially by Covid19.

Our collective recommendation:

· [bookmark: _GoBack]Utilize $10,000 of the operating budget that has been reserved to support Southern Zones.  The distribution of the funds follows:
· $5,000 to be divided equally amongst teams 
· $5,000 to be divided amongst teams, but on an actively registered swimmer count basis.
· The requirement for any team to receive any of the aforementioned support is that the team would had to have at least one swimmer that attended a short course meet in the 2019-2020 season.  
· Increase the swimmer surcharge from $5.00 to $10.00.
II.	Long Course Champs
USA Swimming has extended moratorium on competitions through June 30, 2020. The USA Swimming BOD will announce on 6/15 their intentions for July 2020. Most discussion has recommended no competition until at least August.
III.	2020-2021 Short Course Season Schedule
	Bids sent via email.
